
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
October 4, 2021 
 
 
 
Good morning Supervisors Peskin, Mandelman, Chan, and Walton  

 

I hope you are all doing well. I am reaching out on behalf of Teamsters Local 665 with regards to the 
appointment of Ryan McGilley, seat 10 to the Cannabis Oversight Committee.  We support his 
appointment to this Committee and look forward to working closely with him and his colleagues 
going forward. 

 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tony Delorio 
 
Tony Delorio 
Principal Officer  
Teamsters Local 665 
tdelorio@teamsters665.org 

mailto:tdelorio@teamsters665.org


 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from
untrusted sources.

From: Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Fwd: Cannabis Commission
Date: Monday, October 4, 2021 10:15:53 AM

FYI 

From: Jim Araby <jaraby@ufcw5.org>
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 10:14:29 AM
To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>
Subject: Cannabis Commission
 

 

Dear Supervisor Peskin
 
We are writing to you to advocate for Ryan McGilley to be appointed by the SF Board Of Supervisors
for the open position on the Cannabis Oversight Commission.
 
Mr. McGilley is a native San Franciscan, represents cannabis workers in the city of San Francisco, and
will be an asset to the committee.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Thank you
 
James Araby
Director of Strategic Campaigns
UFCW 5
[C] (510) 599-0488
[O} (925) 269-2419
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